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Admin, LACO

Subject: FW: Inquiry into the management and oversight of the Perth Children's Hospital 
project - Draft transcript of evidence: CONFIDENTIAL

From: Mann, Richard 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 October 2017 4:47 PM 
To: Committee, Public Accounts <lapac@parliament.wa.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Inquiry into the management and oversight of the Perth Children's Hospital project ‐ Draft transcript of 
evidence: CONFIDENTIAL 

Thanks Tim. 

I confirm that in my opening response to the Committee concerning the whereabouts of John Hamilton, former 
Principal Project Director for the Perth Children’s Hospital project, I incorrectly advised that Mr Hamilton’s employment 
contract concluded on 13 April 2017.  In fact, Mr Hamilton’s employment contract concluded on 15 April 2017; I would 
appreciate correction of this error as outlined in your message below. 

Regards, 
R Mann 

Although this email has been scanned for viruses, this email is not guaranteed to be free of viruses 
and should be vetted by your own security mechanisms. The Parliament of Western Australia 
accepts no liability for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or its attachments. 
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